

KS1 Newsletter - Spring 2



Welcome to our half termly KS1 newsletter where we keep you up to date with key dates and other important information.

We have had a great start to the spring term with the children learning about the human body. They have engaged well with all the topics covered and are keen to find out more. Attached to this newsletter is our Medium Term Planning which should allow you to stay up to date with what your child is learning each week.

Key Dates:

Trip to the Tesco: All children will take part in one of their Farm to Fork workshops and get a behind the scenes look in the Tesco store.

Blue, Yellow & Orange classes: Tuesday 29th March

Parent's evenings:

Monday 21st March

Wednesday 23rd March

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check:

Week beginning 13th June

Year 2 SATs tests will be spread out over the following three weeks:

Week beginning 9th May

Week beginning 16th May

Week beginning 23rd May

Topics for the next half term:



This half term we will continue our 'All About Me' topic. We will be learning about what humans and animals need to survive, how they grow and what it means to be healthy.

How to help your child's learning at home:

- Read at least 3 times a week at home.
- Practise their spellings with them.
- Help them to learn their number bonds and times tables.
- Yr 1 children get them to read the Phonics Screening Check words.